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Hello Everyone,
As I said in the team opening conversation, I am a big believer in small learning / support groups. They promote the processing and understanding of the materials and help the groups get more prepared for the lesson.
At the time, when I was studying at Harvard, we would meet every day before the lessons and discuss the reading tasks together. For me - it was a fascinating learning experience, which I would like to try to implement here as well, with the necessary changes.
This is just a recommendation, if you prefer another tool, to make better use of what you will learn this year. It is not mandatory and it is not part of the tasks. Those who find it difficult to realize it in the physical space can implement it in the virtual space. When, how and if at all - is your decision.
In addition, and in secondary effort, these groups, each in its own right, will constitute a group that will support its international participant.
I will ask the first of each group to set up a WhatsApp group for the team members, the rest depends on you and what you allow yourself in this small framework.
The following are the learning groups:


Group 1: Alon Madanes, Patrick Lemyre, Eliaz Loff
Second group: Samuel Bumendil, Klaus Harrer, Guy Levy, Kobi Peer
Third group: Shahar Shapira, Raju Baijal, Inbal de Paz, Eyal Argov

